Dear Friends,

This Monday is Remembrance Day, the occasion on which we are called to honour those in
the Armed Forces who, over the generations, have made profound sacrifices on behalf of
their country. At this Sunday’s Choral Eucharist, we will mark Remembrance with an
observance in Chapel, which will include the National Silence and the singing of Fauré’s
Requiem. Please note that this service will begin at the earlier time of 10.50am.

With the Chapel’s history of ministry to both Greenwich Hospital and the Royal Naval
College, it is natural that we should feel the significance of Remembrance particularly acutely.
Some of us will count among our friends and family individuals who were killed in war or had
their lives forever altered by their exposure to armed conflict. Yet even for those of us
without immediate experience of such realities, Remembrance remains an opportunity to
reflect on the relationship between personal sacrifice and the common good.

The Greenwich Foundation’s Remembrance Day observance on || November will take place
at 10.50am at the Watergate in Lower Grand Square. Everyone is very welcome.

Yours,
Robert

chaplain@ornc.org
T: 020 8269 4796
M: 07814 704704
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